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Updates to the Sexual Section in Social History: All Clinicians  
 

We are making changes to the Sexual Section of the Social History in ONE McLaren. The updates contain 
questions relating to the patient’s Sexual Orientation and Gender Identity. Additionally, clinicians will now ask the 
patient the Sex Assigned at Birth; historically, this information was obtained by the Registration staff. This change 
ensures patient privacy and respect when obtaining the history. Updates will be made live February 22, 2023, and 
reflect the following questions: 

o What was your sex assigned at birth? This will be a required field and it will pull forward 
o What are your pronouns? 
o Do you identify as transgender? 
o How would you describe your sexual identity? 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Being that registration team will no longer document the Sex Assigned at Birth field, clinicians will get an alert 
to update the Sex field in the Banner Bar when either of these two situations occur: 

1. The patient is new to McLaren Health Care and does not have a historical Birth Sex documented. 
2. There is a mismatch between the Sex Assigned at Birth on the Banner Bar and updated Sexual Section 

of the Social History.  
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Example of 
what the Sex 
field will look 
like once the 
correct Sex 
Assigned at 
Birth is updated 
in the Banner 
Bar  

Clinician updates Sex 
field on Banner Bar 


